
‘Yuen Long District Parent Education and Learning Circle’  

Joint School Parent Education Activity (II): Bakery Class 

10 May 2025 

On 10 May 2025 (Saturday), our school, together with Chiu Lut Sau Memorial Secondary 

School and Yuen Long Public Secondary School, jointly organized the second parent education 

event –a Bakery Class, under the Yuen Long District Parent Education Learning Circle.  

Held in the Home Economics Room of Yuen Long Public Secondary School, the event 

attracted around 20 parent-child pairs from the three schools. Participants delighted in the baking 

process, filled with excitement as they watched their creations emerge fresh from the oven. Beyond 

baking, the instructor shared effective communication strategies with parents to help them better 

connect with their children. The event not only strengthened parent-child bonds but also deepened 

parents’ understanding of meaningful communication. 

 

 
A group photo of participants from the three schools 

 

 

 

 
Parent-child cooperation in making cupcakes 

 

 



 
Fully immersed in the fun 

 

 

 

 
Decorating cakes with devotion  

 

 



 
Freshly baked and ready! 

 


